
Hello,

Our firm has been requested to research the referenced property for any BUILDING PERMITS, CODE
VIOLATION & SPECIAL ASSESSMENT on record in any city, town, village, or port authority.

We are currently working with closing on this property scheduled and would need the below records
verified. Please provide the requested below info at the earliest.

Address: 7603 1st Ave Apt A4, NORTH BERGEN, NJ 07047
BLOCK 317 & LOT 75
Owner: FRANCISCO CABALLERO  

1. Please advise if the above address has any OPEN/PENDING/EXPIRED Permits and demolition permits that
need attention and any fees due currently.
2. Also advise if there are any open Code Violation or fines due that needs attention currently.
3. Advise if there are any unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments due.

We kindly request that you advise us of the complete permit history, including all open and expired permits
& Code Case or Active Code Lien, Street Maintenance, Housing and Building, Emergency Repair & Special
Assessment Fees Due or Outstanding found for the following property
 
The records are being transmitted to you via . Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 47:1A-5.b. the cost associated with this
request is $0.00.
 
No open or closed permits on file. No violations posted on property card.
Tax Assessor       Fulfilled       07/30/2024       There are no special assessments.
 
If your request for access to a government record has been denied or unfilled within the seven (7) business
days required by law, you have a right to challenge the decision by Township of North Bergen to deny access. At
your option, you may either institute a proceeding in the Superior Court of New Jersey or file a complaint with
the Government Records Council (GRC) by completing the Denial of Access Complaint Form.  You may contact
the GRC by toll-free telephone at 866-850-0511, by mail at P.O. Box 819, Trenton, NJ, 08625, by e-mail
at Government.Records@dca.nj.gov, or at their web site at www.state.nj.us/grc. The GRC can also answer other
questions about the law.  All questions regarding complaints filed in Superior Court should be directed to the
Court Clerk in your County.
 
This is an automated response, please do not reply. If you have any questions please feel free to contact the
Township of North Bergen at (201) 392-2024 and quote the reference number above.
 
Sincerely,
 
Erin Barillas, RMC
Clerk`s Department/Records Custodian
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete
the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify
the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of
malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware transmitted by this email.
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